
TOWN OF POMFRET 

WATER POLLUTION AND CONTROL AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Water Pollution and Control Authority for the Town of Pomfret will hold a Public Hearing 

on Tuesday, June 23, 2020 at 9:00 AM to hear any public comments or concerns regarding the 

proposed FY 2020/2021 Water Pollution and Control Authority budget and revenues to fund the 

same.  Public access via Zoom meetings – refer to meeting agenda for access information.   

 

Dated at Pomfret, Connecticut    Maureen Nicholson 

June 17, 2020       WPCA Chairman 


